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Press Release
 

China Mobile (Hong Kong) Limited is pleased to have been recently ranked Number #1 in the category, "Best in

corporate governance - China", by the highly regarded financial magazine "The Asset" and wishes to extend

sincere thanks to our investors for their support. The Company will continue to strive for greater accomplishments

going forward.

Following the Company's voluntary implementation of quarterly disclosure of certain unaudited key operational

statistics in October 2001, the Company now additionally plans to regularly update an "Frequently Asked

Questions" ("FAQ") section, which may be found on the Company's Internet web-site. The FAQ section will

summarize a number of important questions that are frequently asked by investors and provide the Company's

responses thereto. By providing timely this additional information with which shareholders, investors and the

general public may better appraise the business position of the Group, the management hopes to further enhance

the transparency of the Group. We invite our investors and other interested parties to refer to the FAQ section on

the Company's Internet web-site http://www.chinamobilehk.com for the update current as of February 2002.
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